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Dear Parents and Carers, June 2025
Re: School Trip to Porthcawl Beach — Thursday 3rd July

We are delighted to let you know that we have organised a day trip to Porthecawl Beach for The
Orchard (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) on Thursday 3rd July. This visit is a wonderful
opportunity for the children to enjoy some time outdoors, explore the natural coastal environment,
and take part in fun, beach-themed activities with their classmates.

Trip Details:

o Date: Thursday 3rd July

e Destination: Porthcawl Beach
o Departure from school: 9am
o Return to school: 3pm

We ask for a contribution of £10.30 to cover the cost of transport. Please make payment by 22.6.25
via Parent Pay. If you have any concerns about payment, please contact the school office.

What Your Child Will Need:
o A packed lunch and plenty of drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks, please)
¢ Sun hat, and weather-appropriate clothing. We are asking the children to come in their PE
kit for this trip please.
o A light waterproof jacket
o Comfortable shoes or sandals suitable for walking on sand
o A small backpack to carry their belongings
NO money needed for this trip.
Please apply all day sunscreen (preferably 50+) to your child before school.

If your child requires anti-sickness medication please administer before school.

We will be providing beach toys, including buckets and spades so there is no need for you to send
your child with any of these items.

We are very much looking forward to a fun and memorable day at the seaside. If you have any
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Toomer and Mrs Bushell
Soudley Primary School GL14 2UA (01594 822004)

Steam Mills Primary School GL14 3JD (01594 822567)
Woodside Primary School GL17 9XP (01594 542287)



